
Central Valley Lil Warriors Meeting Minutes 

November 16, 2020 

 

Type of Meeting: General Board Meeting 

Called to Order: 7:05 pm by Tricia Cantito 

 

I. Treasurer’s Report:  

 

Outstanding checks from senior dinner, grass cutting; outstanding deposits from senior bowl, 

fundraising check for apparel sale.  Recon balance $23,455.11 

 

Current Balance: $24,283.23 

 

Accepted by Jeff Warsing & Breanne McKenzie 

 

II. Approval of Minutes from last meeting: 

 

Tricia Cantito & Breanne McKenzie 

 

III. Committee Reports: 

 

1. Football 

 

a) BCYFL Report 

 

The league meeting scheduled for the beginning of the month was canceled.  

Finished the season with the Senior Bowl at Brighton Township.  Season went 

well this year.  There was a lot of work at the league level to make this season 

happen. 

 

b) Organizational Report 

 

We had equipment return last week.  4 of our Twerp players who played for 

Brighton Township this year participated in the BCYFL Championship.  

Aliquippa beat them.  Aliquippa won Termites; Brighton Township won Mighty 

Mites.  We had a very successful season this year. 

 

Accepted by Van Cantito & Leslie Russell 

 

2. Cheerleading 

 

3 girls participated in the Senior Bowl.  It went well, the girls had a great time.  

Senior banquet was yesterday, everything went great there too.  Tryouts will be 

sometime in the spring. 

 



Accepted by Jeff Warsing & Breanne McKenzie 

 

3. Fundraising 

 

a) Bingo Report 

 

Virtual Bingo is going really well, future looks good.  Turning in $3,407. 

 

b) General Report 

 

Breanne has check from apparel.  No sure who will take over next year.  Talked to 

Tricia about items for typical year.  This year for apparel was nowhere close to 

last year.  $480 in apparel.  Proceeds of $100. 

 

Accepted by Dan Keener & Jeff Warsing 

 

4. Equipment 

 

Last of equipment is being turned in tonight.  Doing some projects in the equipment 

room over the winter.    

 

Accepted by Isaac Covert & Breanne McKenzie 

 

5. Grounds 

 

Everything is winterized at the field.  Hopefully doing some projects during the off 

season.  Will reach out for help.  Anything you can do to help is appreciated.  We’re 

hoping to hang new shelving, fix water damage, mold, drywall to tear out, repaint 

everything, etc.   

 

Accepted by Dan Keener & Van Cantito 

 

6. Concession Stand 

 

Everything is winterized.  Porta Johns are scheduled to be picked up.  We will be 

keeping the dumpster over the winter for our projects.  It’s not normally an expense 

we have but it’s needed this year. 

 

Accepted by Breanne McKenzie & Jeff Warsing 

 

7. Pandemic Report 

 

We made it through the season, everyone stayed safe & healthy.  Everyone pitched in 

and followed what we were supposed to do.  We couldn’t have asked for a better 

season.  Hopefully we’re back to normal next year. 

 

Accepted by Van Cantito & Dan Keener 

 



IV. Open Issues 

 

No open issues. 

Accepted by Tricia Cantito & Kayla Eller 

 

V. New Business 

 

- End of year party:  Both cheer & football came to the end of year party.  During the high 

school playoff game we had a party at the field.  We had wonderful weather & a great 

turnout.  Kids & parents seemed to have good time.  We got a lot of positive feedback.  We 

appreciate everyone’s donations.   

 

- Senior Dinner: We had the senior dinner yesterday for coaches, board members & senior 

football & cheerleaders at Spanky D’s.  Everyone had a nice time.  We appreciate everything 

everyone did, especially Sam & Amber.  

 

- Discuss voting options for December meeting:   

Are we able to do an online vote? We will likely set up to either do absentee or do something 

in person. 

 

- Nominations (last round) 

Van Cantito – Vice President – by Jeff Warsing 

Kathleen Warsing – Executive Board – by Tricia Cantito 

 

Accepted by Jeff Warsing & Dan Keener 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:32pm by Tricia Cantito 

Accepted by: Van Cantito & Leslie Russell 


